
                                        

 New York State Surprise Bill Policy:  Out-of-Network Physician Billing 

 

1. All physicians providing medical services at Blythedale Children’s Hospital are employees 

of the Hospital, and are included in the global contracted rate between your insurance 

company and the Hospital.  You will not be billed by any non–contracted or out of 

network physicians for services that you receive at Blythedale. 

2. Blythedale does not provide out of network anesthesiology, pathology or radiologic 

physician services.  To the extent that services are provided, they would be covered 

within the existing contracted rates between your insurance company and the Hospital. 

3. Blythedale Children’s Hospital and its employed physicians contract with all the major 

insurance carriers in the metropolitan New York region (see listing below).  In the event 

that you do not see your plan listed, please contact the Hospital at 914 592-7555, ext. 

71482 to speak with a representative.   In the event that the Hospital does not contract 

with your specific insurance company, we will make every effort to contact and 

establish an agreement on your behalf inclusive of all Hospital & physician services. 

    Participating Providers: 
 

Aetna      HIP 
Affinity Health Plan    MagnaCare 
Amerigroup     Medicaid - Connecticut 
Cigna      Medicaid – New York 
Emblem Health    MVP Health Care 
Empire Blue Cross and Blue Shield  MVP/Hudson Health Plan 
Empire Healthplus    POMPCO 
Fidelis Care     United Healthcare/Oxford 
GHI      United Healthcare Community Choice 
Healthfirst     TRICARE 

 
 


